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Dockets Nos. 50-277,
50-278 and 50-352

LICENSEE: Philadelphia Electric Company

FACILITY: Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 2 and 3
and Limerick 1 '

SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF DISCUSSIONS WITH PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
ON THE EFFECTIVENESS OF LNR REQUIREMENTS IN LIMITING RISK

Introduction

On March 6,1985, the staff along with its consultants, Battelle-Northwest
Laboratory, met with representatives of the Philadelphia Electric Company
(the licensee) in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania to seek the licensee's comments
and suggestions relative to the NRC efforts to review existing regulatory
requirements. The purpose of this review is to determine the effectiveness
of the NRC requirements in limiting risk. The list of participants is
included as Enclosure 1.

Discussion

The staff requested by letter dated January 30, 1985 participation from the
licensee in the first phase of its program ' n " Effectiveness of LWRo
Regulatory Requirements in Limiting Risk." Battelle-Northwest will prepare
a follow-up report /g astionaire documenting the participation of all groups
interviewed by the NRC +a'f. Their report will be sent to all participants
for their review as wel' as to all other interested parties. A brief summary
of some of the concer.s expressed by the licensee are highlighted below:

Certain NUREG-0737 items appear to have specific applications for onlyo

one type of reactor (e.g., PWRs) but other reactor types have been asked
to conform (e.g., BWRs).

Certain generic issues have been resolved by requiring hardwareo

modifications where as this approach appears not to be warranted
for some plants.i.

o Other general areas of concern mentioned by the licensee included
Appendix R modifications, pipe whip restraints, reduction in
requirements being added to the Technical Specifications, and Technical
Specifications it general.
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Peeting Sumary -2-

A more detailed sumary will be provided by the NRC contractor to all
participants as indicated above. This report is due either in late April or
May 1985.
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Geruld Gears, Project Manager
Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Licensing
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Enclosure:
List of Attendees ~

cc w/ enclosure:
See next'page
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MEETINr, StNMAP,Y DISTRIBllTION

Licensee: Philadelphia Electric Company

* Copies also sent to those people on service (cc) list for subject plant (sl.

Docket File
NRC PDR
L PDR
ORBf4 Rda
Pro,iect Manager - GGears
JStolz
BGrimes (Emerg. Preparedness only)
OELD
EJordan, IE
ACRS-10

NRC. Meeting Participants: ..
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LIST OF ATTENDEES FOR MEETING ON 3/6/85

PHILADELPHIA. PENNSYLVANIA

Name Phone Title

John Boegel 509-376-1110 Battelle-Northwest

R. H. Moore 215-841-5177 PEco Sup. QA Division

W. M. Alden 215-841-5072 PECo ETC-Elect. Program

E. F. Sproat 215-841-4039 Supv. Eng. Elect. Eno., PECo

R. A. Mulford 215-841-4550 Eng.-in-charge, PECo

T. E. Shannon 215-841-4570 PECo Mech. Eng.

W. W. Bowers 215 ,841-4602 PECo Supervising Engr. EE

G. E. Gears 301-492-8362 NRC, Project Manager

! R. H. Logue 215-841-5542 Supt. Nucl. Services, PECo

D. R. Helwig 215-841-4547 PECo Mech. Eng.

A. N. Tse 301-443-7901 NRC, Office of Research a

W. W. Little 509-376-4544 Battelle-Northwest

C. R. Endriss 215-327-1200 PECO, Reg. Eng. LGS
(Ext. 22020)

; W. C. Rirely 215-841-5048 PECo, Licensing Section
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